
News Releases

Media Advisory - Air Canada to Unveil New Maple Leaf Lounge at
St. John's International Airport
ST. JOHN'S, Dec. 14, 2018 /CNW Telbec/ - Air Canada invites the media to attend a press event at St. John's International Airport
(YYT) for a special unveiling event and photo opportunity to celebrate the opening of the new Air Canada Maple Leaf Lounge.

 

DATE: Tuesday, December 18, 2018

TIME: 11:30 – 14:00
(Arrival for security pre-screening at 11:00, photo ID required) 

LOCATION: St. John's International Airport (YYT)
100 World Pkwy, St. John's, NL A1A 5T2

PLEASE RSVP: http://www.cvent.com/d/hbqr7h 

EXPECTED DIGNITARIES:
Representatives from the city, the Province, and the Federal
Government.

 

Internet: aircanada.com

 

SOURCE Air Canada

For further information: Air Canada Contacts: Isabelle Arthur (Montréal), Isabelle.arthur@aircanada.ca, 514 422-5788; Peter Fitzpatrick (Toronto),
peter.fitzpatrick@aircanada.ca, 416 263-5576; Angela Mah (Vancouver), angela.mah@aircanada.ca, 604 270-5741
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